
Testimony Against HB0219 
 

Honorable Delegates 
 
Please enter an unfavorable report against HB0084. 
 
I do not support authorizing Baltimore City to tow, remove, or impound a vehicle owned by a 
new resident of the State who fails to register the vehicle with the Motor Vehicle Administration 
(MVA) and display valid registration plates issued by the Administration within 60 days. 
 
Moving and getting settled is a hectic time with so many items to do or change.  I believe that 
towing new residents who forget to promptly register their car with the MVA, at a time when the 
city is trying to gain new inhabitants is counter-productive and extremely costly to the new 
resident. 
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